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FACULTY GRANT AVAILABLE FOR BLENDED LEARNING AND TEACHING 
PROJECTS 

  

Grants are available from the consortium for projects related to blended teaching and 
learning. The consortium invites faculty from ACS institutions to submit a pre-proposal 
(no more than three pages) that includes the key faculty member, the nature of the 
project, the project goals, the timeline, the cooperating faculty and institutions, and the 
means by which the project will be assessed. An endorsement from the academic 
deans should also be provided. 

The overall aim of the projects is to enable faculty to explore, design, develop or 
enhance courses, modules, webinars and/or tutorials for use in blended teaching and 
learning environments (a combination of face-to-face instruction and computer-
mediated instruction) that will be open to students across the ACS campuses. Special 
consideration will be given to inter-institutional projects. 

Interested faculty should send a pre-proposal to proposal@colleges.org no later than 
February 1, 2013.  Proposals will be considered soon thereafter by the review 
committee and those who prepare successful pre-proposals will be invited to prepare 
and submit full proposals by March 20, 2013. 

Faculty who have questions or seek further information are invited to contact Christiane 
Williams at christiane@colleges.org. 
More information and proposal guidelines may be found at 
http://www.colleges.org/blended_learning/index.html. 
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